Dear Frank,

I was very pleased to get your letter dated December 6, 1979, in truth the news you gave me was a geat New year present.

I received the letter of the Director and the form only yesterday.

I am very grateful to you for encouraging me to apply for the fellowship and for your supporting without which I blieved I wouldn t have the chance.

I am looking forward to meeting my old friends and colleages in a years' time.

Sincerely yours,

Boğaziçi Üniversitesi Arşiv ve Dokümantasyon Merkezi Jale İnan Arşivi



JALARC0401214